
Hall Walk – Fowey April 2023 
 

On a very wet and windy morning, 3 of us took the ferry to Polruan, and braved a 
rather lumpy looking crossing before huddling for shelter from the rain!  

 

 
 
However, we were then able to enjoy the Hall walk without getting too wet. The 
storm blew through and was over by just after 11. 
 
There were violets and primroses underfoot and the odd smell of the wild garlic as it 
starts to come through. 
 
At Pont the tide was in full flood and the wind was still blowing so we didn’t linger and 
continued to Boddinick, hoping for a coffee in the pub. It was not to be – residents 
only until 3pm - so we caught the Boddinck ferry back into Fowey and discovered 
coffee and homemade cakes in a delightfully quirky shop also selling outboard 
engine bits, crab buckets and gifts. My fellow walkers knew the owner so we had a 
good natter. 

 
 
The next walk is with Maryanne on May 10th at Luxulyan – details to follow in the 
next couple of weeks. 


